
 TWINKLE HOUSE  
 
 

 

Summer Newsletter 2021 

 

A HUGE HELLO!  

To all our fantastic Service Users, social media followers, friends, volunteers, 

colleague’s, donors and fundraisers welcome to our Summer Newsletter. 

An update from Dee: 

Since we opened our doors back in April we have been happily pretty busy and we have missed everyone after a long 

winter. I am delighted to be able to announce that we have 3 main pieces of news in this newsletter. Before we start 

though I just want to note that as of 19th July we will be continuing to ask you to wear masks whilst in the building 

except for those with exemption until you get into your booked room. I know that you will support us in ensuring as 

far as is possible the safety of all our visitors to Twinkle House 

 

We have been busy behind the scenes to improve our website to ensure that we can promote and highlight all the 

wonderful things that are on offer here at Twinkle House. We will be going live fingers crossed in August and we will 

be letting you all know when that happens.  

 

 

Our 2nd announcement is to save a date:  

Saturday 21st August 2021 – starting from 2.00 till 6.00 

 

 

 

We would love you to join us to celebrate Twinkle House with us. We are so proud of our lovely centre and all of the 

amazing people and young adults it allows us to work with. Come along, meet the staff, have some fun, view our lovely 

facilities and do a bit of fundraising in the process!! More details to follow but make a note of the date 

 

And our 3rd announcement?  

We are so EXCITED to let everyone know that from September 18th we will be 

opening back up again on Saturday’s! Our Pool, Light/Sensory Room and Immersive 

Room will be available to book and we are already taking birthday party bookings 

for the Autumn so get in touch 

 

 

We are now able to offer face to face appointments in Twinkle House again. 

Please email sleepadminsupport@twinklehouse.co.uk for referral information. 

 

 

We held a trial course for young people and ran 2 courses for under 14 year olds and over 14 – 16 year olds. We are 

hoping due to the positive feedback from this course that we will be announcing more of these courses to begin in 

September. If you want to know any more information please contact Belinda on: wellbeing@twinklehouse.co.uk and 

she will give you more information 
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Supporting children and their families with interactive activities in our Immersive Room by learning more about our 

senses through play.  Please email wellbeing@twinklehouse.co.uk for more information and to book. 

slow movement classes held in our hydrotherapy pool.  Participants will follow a programme and be 

guided through simple movements and exercises.  The course runs for 3 weeks; costs £15.00 & starts 

in September! Booking is a must.  

Please email wellbeing@twinklehouse.co.uk for more information and to book. 

 

 

TO OUR FUNDRAISERS, DONATORS & VOLUNTEERS 

A HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who has continued to raise funds, make donations and 

volunteer their time.  This has enabled us to continue our community work and keep our doors 

open. As a non-profit Charity every penny goes back into Twinkle House.  We cannot thank you 

enough for your generosity.  If you are interested in becoming a fundraiser, would like to donate 

and/or volunteer please contact us via enquiries@twinklehouse.co.uk.   

 

We would like a special mention to 2 very different projects that we have received in recent weeks.  

We would like to thank Virgin Media Knowsley Team who gave up their time to bring our back garden back to life! 

From this     To this! 

 

     

 

 

And our other fundraiser we wanted to make special mention of is a little girl called Chloe who is riasing funds by 

doing a Gymastic challenge. More pictures and information can be found here: 

https://localgiving.org/fundraising/Chloesgymnasticchallenge/ 

 

 

We hope you have enjoyed catching up with us all. However, if you no longer wish to receive our newsletter please 

let us know by emailing: admin@twinklehouse.co.uk to say unsubscribe 

 

Take care, enjoy the summer and looking forward to seeing you all soon! 

 

From all Twinkle House Staff, volunteers and Trustees 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Facebook @nwthouse 
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Instagram @twinklehousenw 
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